Nazifa Sawez

From: AudioFilings

Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 6:26 PM

To: Nazifa Sawez

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]: Cancellation of the license for broadcast statioin WKIK, La Plata, MD (60775)

From: todd@toddsteinerlaw.com <todd @toddsteinerlaw.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 1:32 PM

To: AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov>

Cc: Son Nguyen <Son.Nguyen@fcc.gov>; somarcom@aol.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Cancellation of the license for broadcast statioin WKIK, La Plata, MD (60775)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Dear Sir or Madam,

Pursuant to 47 CFR 73.1750 and on behalf of licensee, Somar Communications, Inc., please accept this e-mail as the
notice of discontinuance of operation and cancellation of the license for broadcast station WKIK, La Plata, MD (FCC
Facility ID No. 60775). Please confirm receipt of this cancellation. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not
hesitate to contact me. Thanks

Todd A. Steiner, Esq.
Steiner Law Offices, PLC
132 North Main Street
Woodstock, Virginia 22664
Office: 540.431.2353
Mobile: 540.742.5866
www.toddsteinerlaw.com

Privacy Statement: This message is confidential and intended only for the addressee(s). This message may contain
information, including any attachment(s), that is protected by one or more legally recognized privileges. If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, no legal privilege or confidentiality is waived. If you receive this message in
error, please delete. Thank you.



